
                                             

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
25th June 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
Further to my letter dated 18th March 2020 regarding the cancellation of the PGL residential, 
I have now had an opportunity to discuss future residentials with my staff in school.  
Unfortunately, it has been decided that we will not be carrying forward any planned 
residentials to the new academic year. 
 
I am aware that at the time I told the children that I would do my very best to rearrange this 
unique residential opportunity.  However, due to the scale of this pandemic and the impact 
on society I am reluctatnt to make any further promises.  Please accept my apologies that I 
feel unable to rearrange PGL. 
 
Pupils in all year groups from Y2 to Y6 have sadly missed out on the associated residential 
experience for their year group.  We hope to offer the usual opportunities next year but I am 
afraid it will be a case of wait and see. 
 
Therefore, my Admin Team will begin to process all accounts and refund any monies that 
you have paid towards this trip.  
 
These are difficult unprecedented times for all concerned and I would recommend continued 
understanding, cooperation and support as no doubt there will be further difficult decisions to 
be made over the coming weeks, months and terms.. 
 
Yours sincerely 

                                                                                               
 
Gary Fullwood 
Executive Head Teacher 
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